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While holiday shopping is in full swing—don’t forget to get your do-it-
yourselfer something that saves! 

Treat them to water, energy, and money savings with affordable
WaterSense labeled products.

Visit the WaterSense websiteVisit the WaterSense website

Save water during your holiday meal prep with these tips:

�Only run full loads in the washer & dishwasher
�Save the water you use to rinse produce and use it to water any plants
�If handwashing dishes, fill up the sink if possible to do the scrubbing
instead of continually running the faucet

If you're preparing your home for guests to stay over, you can also save by

https://www.epa.gov/watersense


only running full loads of laundry in the washer.

An easy way to see if your family is staying on track with household water
use during the holiday season is to check our customer portal! It'll also flag
possible leaks, which may qualify you for a leak adjustment if you promptly
repair the leak. Click the button below to learn more.

ReadRead
MoreMore

Next year's election will includeNext year's election will include
​PSD Commission RedistrictingPSD Commission Redistricting

This time next year, it’ll be general
election time. 

Beginning with the November 2024
general election, the Commission
will be comprised of seven
commissioners representing single-
member voting districts (i.e. PSD
Voting Districts 1-7).

The Commission is working with the
South Carolina Office of Revenue &
Fiscal Affairs to create the new
voting districts’ map, which the

Commission will ultimately vote to adopt.

LearnLearn
MoreMore

https://hhpsd.com/resolving-perceived-high-bills/
https://hhpsd.com/hilton-head-psd-commission-redistricting/


In this season of giving, donate to Project SAFE & help more families get
connected on Hilton Head.

Project SAFE (Sewer Access for Everyone) is a charitable fund of the
Community Foundation of the Lowcountry. 

The fund provides grants for low- and moderate-income homeowners to
connect to the public sewer system.

Learn More About ProjectLearn More About Project
SAFESAFE

Join the annual bird countJoin the annual bird count
Join Hilton Head Audubon on Thursday,

https://hhpsd.com/project-safe/


Dec. 7, for a free presentation about
the upcoming annual bird count.

This year’s bird count on Hilton Head
will be held on Dec. 15.

Hilton Head PSD is proud to be a
Certified Audubon Sanctuary.

Our recycled water program helps
nourish multiple wetlands on the
island — helping the birds and other
wildlife who use these wetlands as
habitats.

LearnLearn
MoreMore

It's time for the Hilton Head KiwanisIt's time for the Hilton Head Kiwanis
annual peanut fundraiserannual peanut fundraiser

The annual Hubs Peanuts
Fundraiser is almost over!
Orders must be submitted
by tomorrow, December 7.

Buy a few cans or cases for
your holiday gift giving... or
for yourself! 

These inexpensive treats
make great gifts, and the net
proceeds go to local
children’s charities. 

Over the past 20+ years the
Hilton Head Island Kiwanis
have contributed over
$250,000 to The Children’s Center, The Boys & Girls Club of Hilton Head
Island, Gregory’s Playground and The Sandbox Children’s Museum, just to
name a few of the important organizations and projects we support. 

Order NowOrder Now

https://hiltonheadaudubon.org/field_trips/december-bird-count-meeting-2/
https://hhikiwanisorders.weebly.com/


Our office is closed on Christmas Day (December 25) and the day after
(Tuesday, December 26). We will also be closed on New Year's Day.

For assistance with water and wastewater service problems, please call our
Customer Service Center at 681-5525. On-call personnel will be available
to assist you 24 hours a day.

Teach your kids What Not To FlushTeach your kids What Not To Flush
Don’t let your kids follow in
the naughty elf’s footsteps!

Teach your little ones what
not to flush before they
cause a big mess — or
expensive damage to your
pipes.

Our What Not To Flush
webpage can help. We’ve
got free printables —



including worksheets and
posters — for the kids.

Check it out by clicking the
button below:

What Not ToWhat Not To
FlushFlush

Community HappeningsCommunity Happenings

https://hhpsd.com/about-our-water/water-conservation/what-not-to-flush/


Hilton Head PSD AffiliationsHilton Head PSD Affiliations

We are proud to partner with the following organizations.
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